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Hello! As 10+ year residents of Richmond Beach, my family continues to marvel at our luck
in being able to settle in Richmond Beach. I'm so excited that the Council is considering
acquiring property to create additional access to the beach. Creating legal access to the beach
on the north end will help those who love our neighborhood enjoy it more freely. As a
community member, Richmond Beach Community Association volunteer, and general
cheerleader for Shoreline, I ask that you move forward with the aquisition necessary to
create an easy shared beach access for those of us on the other side of the tracks!

-- 
Allison Taylor
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